Jensen PTO Minutes 10.28.14 
Jenny Kruidenier called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.
Topics to Discuss

Spring Fundraiser Idea:  Jenny Kruidenier attended the district PTO meeting last week. During that meeting, the Valerius PTO President asked if we would be willing to share a Harlem Wizards basketball night as a fundraiser. All in attendance at the meeting thought this was a great idea.  Jenny will communicate with the Valerius PTO President about this.  We also discussed that we should consider doing the Drive 4 Chrysler fundraiser during the Burn again this year.
Movie Night:  We will discuss ideas for what movie to show at our next meeting.
Treasurer Report

Healthy Snacks: Traci Haenzi shared that they are not making very much money from the sale of healthy snacks.  We discussed that it needs to be promoted more, and the location of the sales could possibly be moved. That way, younger kids might feel more comfortable buying snacks.
The PTO made $86.56 on the last Jensen Spirit Day (Stuffed Animals).
Fall Fundraiser:  It appears that we will make approximately $3000.00
Bingo Night:  The PTO made $456.00

Teacher Requests
Jen Frolech requested money for a new group they would like to start called “Moms and Muffins.” The PTO supports this. 

4th grade would like to purchase Science Guided Reading Books.  The PTO supports this.
Fun Night
We engaged in a brief discussion about Fun Night.  We will start doing some more official planning in         December.  All in attendance agreed that we should do some exploring on Pinterest regarding school carnival ideas.  Jenny Kruidenier brought up the possibility of having each class decorate a plate, which could then be auctioned off at Fun Night.  She will explore cost options. We also talked about the possibility of doing a silent auction with themed baskets from each grade level.  However, since we would rely on parent donations, this might be asking a lot.

The next PTO meeting is Tuesday, November 18th at 6:00pm.
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